

# Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk







21st October 2016

Dear Parents and Carers.

I would like to extend a huge thank you to all at Denton – pupils, parents, staff, and governors – for making my first term as headteacher so rewarding. Everybody has worked incredibly hard and I feel like a very lucky and proud headteacher – thank you.

# Good Luck, Miss Pomfret!

As you may have heard (and even noticed!) Miss Pomfret is expecting a baby boy in November. We wish you all the very best, Miss Pomfret, and look forward to meeting little Ewan soon! Lobster Class will be taught by Mrs Judith Kimmelman from the beginning of Term Two.

# **Children In Need**

From the beginning of next term, Mrs Vidler will be selling spots to raise money for Children In Need. You can 'sponsor a spot' for 50p and have your spot displayed in the school office. We are hoping that the office will become very spotty indeed!

#### **School Governors**

What exactly do they do? School governors play an important part in making sure that your school is running as it should! To find out more please visit the *Who's Who* page of the school website at <a href="www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk">www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk</a>. We are currently looking to recruit more <a href="mailto:parent">parent governors</a>. If you think this might be for you, please call 01273 513377 or email Amanda Townsend at <a href="mailto:finance@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk">finance@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</a>.

# **New School Dinner Menu**

There will be a new school dinner menu from the beginning of Term Two, which is included with this letter and also available on the school website. Please note that there will be no more Plated Packed Lunches until the spring.

# Dates for Term 2

Monday 31st October: INSET

Tuesday 1st November: Term Two begins for pupils Tuesday 8th November: Turtle Class Assembly 9.10am Thursday 10<sup>th</sup> November: Penguin Class Assembly 9.10am Tuesday 15<sup>th</sup> November: Open Day for prospective parents Thursday 17<sup>th</sup> November: Octopus Class Assembly 9.10am

Friday 18th November: Children In Need (further details to follow – there will be spots!)

Monday 21st November: Parent Forum 2.30pm

Tuesday 22<sup>nd</sup> November: Key Stage Discos (further details to follow)

Thursday 24th November: Sea Horse Class Assembly 910am; whole school photos

(individual and siblings)

Thursday 1<sup>st</sup> December: Dolphin Class Assembly 9.10am Tuesday 6<sup>th</sup> December: The Big Sing (further details to follow) Thursday 8<sup>th</sup> December: Lobster Class Assembly 9.10am

Friday 9th December: FADS Christmas Fair (further details to follow)

Thursday 15th December: Early Years (Sea Lions & Puffins) Christmas Performance

(further details to follow)

Wednesday 21st December: Christmas Lunch for pupils (further details to follow); last

day of Term Two - Merry Christmas!

Term 3 begins on Wednesday 4th January 2017

This is by no means a comprehensive list; we will update you with other relevant dates/details nearer the time.

Have a fantastic half-term!

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher